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 February 12, 2024 
2/12 Easter Candy Sale Ends 
 Chess Club 3—4 pm 
 PTL Meeting 6 pm 
  
2/13 Spaghetti Lunch (Preorders Only) 
 V Girls BBall Practice 3—4:30 pm 
 JV Boys BBall Practice 4:30—6 pm 
 Parish Board Meeting 6 pm 
  
2/14 Drama Club Party 3—4:30 pm 
 V Boys BBall Practice 4:30—6 pm 
 Ash Wednesday Service 
    7 pm in Church 
 
2/15 Chapel 
 JV Boys BBall Practice 4:30—6 pm 
 
2/16 Pizza Lunch (Preorders Only) 
 JV Boys BBall Game at St. James 4 pm 
 V Boys BBall Game at St. John’s 6 pm 

 LOOKING AHEAD 

THIS WEEK 

  KEEP SHINING!!! 

Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your 
Father which is in heaven. Matthew 5:16 

I consider it a blessing to teach Bible Studies to all students in grades 4-8.  I am thankful for 
the opportunity to work with all students in these grade levels.  Teaching Religion gives me 
the opportunity to incorporate some creative and fun activities, which all students seem to 
enjoy!  

7th and 8th Graders are studying the life of Moses and the gift of the Ten Commandments.  We 
are learning that as forgiven children we should always shine our light for Him.  We focus on 
these core values that are so important.  We are also watching the movie Facing the Giants 
and discussing the life lessons the main characters are learning.  We are seeing the importance 
of relying on God to help us face the challenges that come our way.  

6th Graders will soon be learning about the first 12 disciples.  We will research each Apostle 
and learn that much of the information we find isn’t always accurate.  We will base our facts 
on scripture that we read in God’s word, the Bible.  

4th and 5th Graders are learning about the power of the Holy Spirit.  We are discussing ways in 
which He works on our hearts as we make daily decisions.  We want to make sure that all our 
choices are pleasing to Him. 

In my 5th-8th Character Ed classes we enjoy putting puzzles together.  We change groups of-
ten.  It is fun for me to watch each group tackle the puzzle they have been given.  It’s a great 
lesson in how to work together.  We also spend time completing some logic puzzles.  These 
can be challenging, but the students do a great job in solving them.  Each class will be doing 
some fun crafts in the months of February and March. 

I had a lot of fun visiting the following classrooms before Christmas: PreK 3, PreK 4, Kinder-
garten, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th.  I read a story to many of them, and each got to do a craft.  I look 
forward to doing another activity with each class this spring. 

Please take the time to ask your children something they learned each day! 

Mrs. Scibetta 
 

 
2/18 Join us for Worship Service at 
    8:30 am or 11 am 
    No SS 
2/19— 
   2/23 NO SCHOOL—PRESIDENT’S DAY 
    AND WINTER RECESS 
 
2/21 Lenten Meal at 6 pm and Message 
    at 7 pm in the Gym 
 
2/25 Join us for Worship Service at 
    8:30 am or 11 am 
    No SS 
 
2/26 Chess Club 3—4 pm 
 
2/27 V Girls BBall Practice 3—4:30 pm 
 JV Boys BBall Practice 4:30—6 pm 
 
2/28 Faculty Meeting 3:15 pm 
 V Boys BBall Practice 4—5:30 pm 
 Lenten Meal at 6 pm and Message at 
    7pm in the Gym 
 
2/29 Basketball Games at St. James 
 JV Boys 4 pm 
 V Boys 5 pm 
 V Girls 6 pm 
 
3/1 5 Weeks Ends 
 
3/2 BBall Club 10:30—Noon 
 MEAT RAFFLE 6 PM AT 
    SANBORN FIRE HALL 
    (PURCHASE  TICKETS BEFORE 
       WE SELL OUT) 

FOWLER’S ONLINE ALL-SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 

TODAY (FEBRUARY 12TH) IS THE LAST DAY TO ORDER EASTER CAN-
DY.  Plenty of chocolate, candy, stuffed animals and magazines to choose from.  If you 
choose not to participate, please send in $25 in lieu of participation.  Keep in mind you must 
sell at least $60 worth of candy to be considered participating. 
 
The website is www.shop.fowlersfundraising.com and St. Peter’s Organization/School code 
is FC9.   New this year…a paper catalog you can print out to take to family/work.  Email 
Brenda at bkwalck@gmail.com; she can forward it to your email.   School Families then 
enter their whole order online.   Each child whose order totals $150 or more will be invit-
ed to a special  lunchtime pizza party.  Top three sellers get a $25 Fowler’s gift card.  
Questions?  Please call/text/emails Brenda Walck at 716-695-4374, bkwalck@gmail.com or 
Mrs. Hasley at the school office at 716-731-4422.  

 

http://www.shop.fowlersfundraising.com/


BISON’S SCHOLARSHIP FOR K—8 STUDENTS 

The BISON fund pre-application for new or current families 
NOT on BISON for the 2024-25 school year remains open.  
To start the process, families can complete a pre-application 
form online at http://bisonfund.com/our-scholarships.  The 
deadline is March 15th.  Scholarships are awarded using a 
lottery system from all submitted pre-application forms and 
all applicants will be notified of lottery results via email on 
March 16th. 
 
Current families do not need to fill out a pre-application, they 
will be emailed a link to complete the renewal process and 
add siblings on February 20th. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for more details.  If you have any 
questions, please contact BISON at 716-854-0869 Ext. 1 or 
cmcdonald@bisonfund.com. 

ST. PETER’S SCHOOL MEAT RAFFLE 

St. Peter’s Lutheran School will be having a Meat Raffle on 
Saturday, March 2nd at 6 pm at the Sanborn Fire Hall.  Pre-
sale tickets are recommended at $10 each or $90 for a table of 
10.  Get your tickets early before we sell out.  Contact the 
office for tickets. 
 
This is a 21 and over only event.  No children please.  No out-
side beverages allowed. 
 
We will also have a large ticket item raffle and 50/50 raffle. 

ASH WEDNESDAY AND LENT SERVICES 

St. Peter’s Church would like to invite you to join us Wednesday 
nights during Lent.  Ash Wednesday is Wednesday, February 14th 
which will be a communion service held in the Church at 7 pm.  
The following Wednesdays through Lent will be held in the 
school gym starting with a light dinner held prior to the service at 
6 pm with the service following at 7 pm, also in the gym.  Each 
night will feature a “Christ on Trial” drama with a prosecutor 
questioning an eyewitness about Jesus.  Who is Jesus to us?  
Please join us for this exciting series! 

FREE MILK INCOME ELIGIBILITY 

The following are the Income Eligibility Guidelines to receive free milk for this school year.  If you feel you qualify, please contact 
the office for an official application.  If your student currently receives free milk, they will continue to receive free milk for the 
2023/2024 school year.  Thank you. 

RE-ENROLLMENT FORMS FOR 2024-2025 

Re-Enrollment forms for the 2024-2025 school year will be sent 
home on Monday, February 26th. 
 
All forms and fees are due by March 28th.  Also all transporta-
tion requests/forms need to be submitted directly to your school 
district by April 1, 2023.  Transportation requests need to be 
sent to your district each school year. 
 
For more information see the Forms that will be sent home on 
Monday, February 26th. 



AFTER SCHOOL SIGN UP                                                                                     
*Week of February 26th 

Due on February 15th 
Pre-Reg (per day)    1 hour@ $5,  
2 hours@ $10,  3 hours @ $ 15 

 

Family Reg for the year is $35.00. 
 

Emergency   (family not registered) 
                            $7.00 per hour 
Late Enrollees  add $1.00 per child per               
  day after Thursday. 

 
Name____________________________ 
 

              Mon      Tues     Wed    Thurs      Fri    
 

Hrs.      ____    ____    _____   _____   ____ 
 
Name____________________________ 
 

               Mon     Tues     Wed     Thurs     Fri   
 

Hrs.       ____     ____     _____  _____    ____ 
 
 
TOTAL ENCLOSED   ___________ 
 

JUST A REMINDER…...NO SCHOOL 
FEBRUARY 19—23 
WINTER RECESS 

 
THIS FRIDAY, (2/16) 

 FOR LUNCH 
PIZZA 

(Orders due Tuesday, 2/13) 
 
 

Name _______________________  Gr   _____ 
 
 
_____ Slice Cheese @ $1.75              
 
_____ Slice Pepperoni @ $2.00                 
 
 
Total Enclosed                                        ______ 

 
 
 

Please provide exact change. 
Proceeds benefit  

We Love St. Peter’s Week 
Activities 

Keep in mind this is for 
the week we return after 
winter break…..February 
26th—March 1st. 

 
 
 

NO HOT LUNCH ON  
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH. 

 


